
Year 1: Terms 5 & 6  
Oh! What a Wonderful World! 

 
Please label all 

items of clothing 

clearly. 

In order to keep our bodies in tip top shape,  we will have PE 

every week on a Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Please make sure your indoor and outdoor kit is in school every 

day in case of last minute timetable changes. 

Our Christian Values for 
Terms 5 and 6 are Hope 
and Humility. We will 
also be revisiting previous 
Christian Values of 
Trust and Thankfulness. 

In Term 6, Zoolab will be visiting 

our classroom with a range of 

animals to support our Science 

learning. We will also be visiting 

Bourne Abbey Church to support 

our RE learning. More details to 

follow! 

Welcome to the Summer Term! 

We can’t wait to explore the wonderful world we live in! In English, we are introducing 

Paddington to the delights of Bourne, comparing our local town with Cusco in Peru. 

We’ll be using our incredible imaginations to write a new story about Paddington’s 

adventures. In Geography, we are going to be identifying the UK and its countries on a 

map and looking at the geographical features of Bourne and comparing these locations 

to Cusco in Peru. Our school visit from Zoolab where animals such as stick insects, 

giant African land snails and tree frogs will visit us so we can learn more about the 

wonderful world around us. This learning will help us to classify animals into groups 

in Science and recap learning about our senses. 

Our door is 

always  

open to discuss  

any  small  

worries you  

might have. 

Please get in 

touch. 

Our Character Education 

trait for the Summer term is 

empathy.  

Homework will be 

checked weekly by class 

teachers. Reading books 

are changed on a 

Tuesday.  

Please remember to 

have your reading 

books and diaries in 

school everyday. 


